
 

MAY 24, 2024 

 

Dear Residents of District 2,  

I hope this email finds you in great health and high spirits. 

The Mobile City Council has scheduled two committee meetings on Tuesday, May 28, 
2024. 

The Committee Meeting of the Whole will convene at 8:30 a.m. to discuss the forthcoming 
investigation into public allegations against the Administration by former Mobile Police 
Chief Paul Prine. Later that day, at 1:00 p.m., the Economic, Cultural & Civic Development 
Committee will meet to receive updates from Amtrak on their proposed plans for a rail 
development project. 

The Administrative Services Committee and Entitlement Committee meetings previously 
scheduled for May 28th have been canceled. 

Both meetings will be held in the Mobile City Council conference room, located on the 9th 
floor of the South Tower of Government Plaza, 205 Government Street. These are working 
meetings, and no public comments will be taken. 

The City of Mobile Parks and Recreation Department offers a FREE Summer Meal 
Program to children ages 2-18 at all of our MPRD Community Centers! 

I am pleased to knowNo registration required; on-site enrollment available. 

Let’s keep our children healthy and happy this summer! 

Earlier today, I joined members from across the city in District 2 for the Bienville 
Square Bicentennial Celebration! 



As your councilman, I am committed to fostering a sense of community and preserving 
our shared heritage. Events like this remind us of the importance of coming together, 
celebrating our achievements, and looking forward to a bright future. 

Thank you to everyone who attended and made this day so special. Your presence and 
participation truly made a difference. Let’s continue to build on this spirit of community 
and work together to make District 2 an even better place to live. 

Click here to watch a video of my remarks.  

On May 23, I had the pleasure of speaking with residents of Cathedral Square 
Apartments in the heart of downtown Mobile. 

Cathedral Place is a senior living apartment community for those 62+. I was able to 
provide residents with updates on developments in the downtown area, as well as take 
their questions and recommendations regarding desired improvements. 

Thank you for having me! 

Get excited for Market in the Park tomorrow! We've got a fantastic lineup of vendors 
ready to serve you with a wide variety of products. 

Check out the full list and join us from 7:30 AM to noon at Cathedral Square for a 
delightful shopping experience and live music. 

See you in the Square! 

REMINDER: 

Make plans to enjoy the Prince of Peace Community Lawn Festival! 

This weekend-long event will take place Saturday, June 1st from 1 p.m. until 8 p.m. and 
Sunday, June 2nd immediately following Mass. Come out for some family fun with live 
music, games, all you can eat crawfish and more! I encourage you to get your tickets early 
so, click here to connect with Prince of Peace Church for more details. 

 

It's a pleasure to be your public servant, 
 
Councilman William Carroll 
Mobile City Council 
District 2 
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